
 

 

 

NORTH POINT SENIOR SECONDARY BOARDING SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

                            Date – 31st January.2025 

It is hereby notified that the school operations at Bolpur Branch will cease to function due 

administrative reasons and constraints w.e.f 31st of March, 2025. 

In context to the above, all the parents are informed and humbly requested to meet the contingency 

and the impact that will arise out of the closure of the school w.e.f 31/03/25  amicably. The parents are 

requested to be prompt in reacting to the situation in a positive manner by seeking to apply for a 

Transfer Certificate from the school and by simultaneously engaging into locating the best possible 

alternative to suit the child/children on topmost priority without any delay. 

It is deeply regretted that out of sheer compulsion, this sad news had to be shared to expose one and all 

to the fact and the reality which may kindly be pardoned and beared with unconditionally, as the 

setback suffered by the school in it's noble bid to make the dream come true at Bolpur was shattered 

intently beyond any scopes of assessment. 

 

BY ORDER 

NPSSBS (Bolpur Branch) 


